

EVENT COMMITTEE

DEBRA GREENWOOD-SHARP, CHAIR
COMMISSIONER GRADY PRESTAGE, CHAIR
REBECCA HAFNER, CHAIR
JAN BILLUPS-MEITZEN
CONSTANCE BOWIE
SIERRA BOWIE
MARY MILLER
LAUREN SOLIZ

FBHA STAFF

DANIELA ABREGO KATHY BROOKS MICHAELA CARRIERE CHRIS GODBOLD TEQUE'LIA LEWIS

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

PAUL HORAK, PRESIDENT
BRANDON BACA • TARA COPLEY
KAY DANZIGER
DEBRA GREENWOOD-SHARP
REBECCA HAFNER • LYNN HEWITT
TIM KAMINSKI • KEELY KNIPLING
SHIRLEY KWAN • STEVE NELSON
CHASSIDY OLAINU-ALADE
ELIZABETH PRATT
EMILY SCHERER • JAY SEELYE
STEVE SMITH

PAUL SPANA, FORT BEND
ARCHEOLOGICAL SOCIETY
VICE PRESIDENT
ALYCIA GORMAN, DOCENT PRESIDENT
MADELEINE CALCOTE-GARCIA,
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

fortbendhistory



P.O. Box 460 Richmond, TX 77406 281-342-1256 Fbhistory.org Tax ID#74-6105651 January 4, 2023

Brian Petrilla Assistant Chief of EMS Fort Bend County, Texas

Dear Brian,

For more than 100 years, Black Cowboys played an essential role in Fort Bend County ranching operations. At the George Ranch specifically, four generations of Black Cowboys worked alongside four generations of the George family, leaving behind a rich legacy of Black Cowboy heritage that is unique to this part of Texas.

On February 11, 2023, the 4th annual Black Cowboy Legacy Rodeo will spotlight our diverse history by paying tribute to these Cowboys while introducing them to new generations of county residents. This community event raises funds to support the Educational Programs at the Fort Bend History Association, while teaching about the instrumental role that Black Cowboys played in the county's success.

Last year, the Black Cowboy Legacy Rodeo resumed post-covid with over 900 guest attending events inside the George Ranch Covered Arena and outdoor freestanding spaces. Would you consider waiving the fee cost for dedicated EMS/Ambulance to provide a safe environment for our diverse groups of children, seniors and adults partaking in Rodeo activities?

Your support of the fee waiver will contribute to facilitating the Black Cowboy Legacy Rodeo in providing emergency medical assistance for both rodeo participants and observers.

Kind Regards,

Daniela Abrego

Administrative Services Manager

Fort Bend History Association

Janula atrego